
CONTINUING 
PLANNING SERVICES

CodeWright Planners is pleased to provide continuing planning 
services for local governments. Typically, our continuing services 
clients enter into continuing service agreements following completion 
of a development code or planning project with CodeWright Planners.  
We focus on assisting our code clients with ongoing review, update, and 
code maintenance.  Our services range from text amendment research 
and preparation, to presentation and public engagement, to  ongoing 
codification.  We also provide a wide variety of other services including 
training and assistance with development review. Service provision is 
accomplished via a retainer system where clients purchase a block of 
time (typically 20 hours) in advance and then use that time in the ways 
and amounts that best suits their needs.  Contracts are automatically 
renewed for as long as a client desires and may be paused at any time. 

SERVICES PROVIDED
•	 Text Amendments, Codification
•	 Board and Commission Training
•	 Development Review Assistance
•	 Research and Special Studies
•	 Application Forms & Checklists

CONTINUING SERVICES 
CLIENTS
•	 Burlington, NC since 2020
•	 Laurel Park, NC since 2021
•	 Archer Lodge, NC since 2021
•	 Edgecombe County, NC since 2023

for local  governments

https://www.codewrightplanners.com/


